
To whom it may concern: 

I believe that there are potential problems in moving to what is in effect an annual 

appointment, such as the uncertainty of a future booking being fulfilled when the 

celebrant does not have long term security. -   

I believe that there is inequity of the fee being only applicable to civil celebrants (and 

our clients), rather than being applied to all marriage celebrants across the board,  

and I see that there is becoming to be unecessary over-regulation and over-servicing 

by government of a group that  by all accounts performs exceedingly well in terms of 

complaints and problems and takes professionalism very seriously. 

 

Jenny Grierson, Civil Marriage Celebrant, 
 

 
      

 




